
Questions about 
the vaccine?

Warwickshire County Council and the NHS are 
inviting you to join a Virtual Q&A session about the 
COVID-19 Vaccine on: 
Tuesday 14th December 2021 on Microsoft 
Teams at 5.00pm until 6.00pm.

Take the opportunity to ask questions and 
speak to staff from Public Health and Primary 
Care to address any concerns you may have 
about having the vaccine.

The event 
is open to anyone 

who wishes to 
join in, please 

join online
Click here to join 

the meeting

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/ap/t-59584e83/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteams.microsoft.com%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%253ameeting_MGJlYWY3M2YtYTU3Ny00MTU0LWFkMzQtZGI5ODg5NjMwN2M4%2540thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%252237c354b2-85b0-47f5-b222-07b48d774ee3%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%2522d9a83346-f621-4c5a-8589-6676e65b6ae4%2522%257d&data=04%7C01%7Cmichaeljackson%40warwickshire.gov.uk%7Cebf86bb29df645bc4f1708d9ae9c8377%7C88b0aa0659274bbba89389cc2713ac82%7C0%7C0%7C637732809560665608%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=%2BaiInQxNpcsU1yFP6T%2FSr9hsNqaFlA7skuTUZTKWFWQ%3D&reserved=0

